
JANUARY AND FEBRUARY

NEWSLETTER

CLASS PAYMENTS
This is your friendly reminder that class payments are due on
the first of every month. Please make those payments before
you send your dancer to class. There is a late fee of $10 per
dancer if fees are late. 

E-MAIL
We will send out regular e-mails throughout the season with
reminders and general information. Please make sure we have
your most current e-mail address on file. If you have a spam
blocker, e-mails from Just For Kix may bounce back.

BAND APP
Band will be used for announcements 
for bad weather, changes in plans,
 general information etc.
Scan the QR code 

We are so excited to kick off the New Year & are so thankful to have you dancing with us! I hope that
this newsletter is helpful. Keep it in a safe place so you are able to refer back to it. . I also will be
keeping our website updated with the most up to date information on our program. Here's to a
successful and Happy New Year!

Contact Information

Facebook- Just For Kix-Cambridge-Braham 
Instagram: cambridge_braham_jfk

Cambridge-Braham

Director: Dorian Sjogren
Phone: 320-237-3622
Email: cambridge_mn@justforkix.com

Cancellation 
In the event that Just For Kix must cancel class, we will make the
announcement in several locations. If school is cancelled or let out
early for weather emergencies, we will not have class. Please note
that both Dorian and Emily drive from St Cloud- sometimes road
conditions are worse for us vs where we hold class. Everyones
safety is the most important thing. 
Will will announce via: 
•EMAIL 
•Facebook and Instagram post  
•Post to Band 



Stage Show performance
For

Tiny Kix (pre), Wee Petites (K-1), Wee Kix (2-3), Wee Hip Hop (1-3) and Mini Jazz (2-6)

Wednesday, Feb 12th
 6:30pm

Cambridge-Isanti High School PAC

Always a little dancer favorite!! Our stage show!! 

The performance is at the Cambridge-Isanit High School in the PAC. 

This stage show is to showcase the younger classes.

An admission fee will be charged at the door- more information coming soon.

Arrive at 6:10pm dancers meet hallway outside the PAC

Uniform and Hair: Dancers should wear their uniforms and style their hair like they did for the Winter Show.
Tiny Kix- sides up and curls, K-6th grade low bun with center part. 

I wanted to explain why the stage show is on a Wednesday this year- I do try
to avoid Wednesdays for performances as I know that it can be a church
night for families. Since before Christmas I have been working on
scheduling the stage show. I have contacted 3 different school districts
about renting a stage in different locations. I really did try to find other
dates that worked. I kept running into conflict after conflict.  I know the
stage show is always a favorite for the little kids and I didn’t want to cancel
it. It ended up being that Wednesday’s were the only dates open for this
season. Thanks for understanding- we are so excited to see the dancers
shine on the stage! 



On Feb 13th- there is a yearly event at the event center where we are unable to have class. 
We will be having class on Feb 4th instead. Regular class times. 



A March/April newsletter will be sent out with all the details of the 
Spring Show and special session




